The FFA
Family

The Firebaugh 2015-2016
chapter officers are ready to be-
ing the year. We started off by
introducing the theme for this
year, “Oh, The Places We’ll
Go...” by Dr. Seuss. we then
had our officer retreat at Shaver
Lake, to get to know each other
a little bit better, as well as our
amazing advisors. We have also
set up the chapter’s goals and
expectations for the year. This

year the Firebaugh

© " FFA chapter will do more
than just stay in its chapter. One
of the goals this year is to reach
out to other neighboring chap-
ters, to show that the FFA has
no limits. This year the chapter
will host many events for the
students as well as community
such as having a welcome back
barbecue. This is another goal
for the Firebaugh FFA, to get the
community and ourselves more
involved with the program.

Along with the theme, we
will plan to go to as many places
and do as much as we can do,in
order to make Firebaugh known
to not only neighboring chap-
ters, but to places further out.
We will promote ourselves by
social media, setting up booths
at community events, and plac-
ing at competitions.

The officers are ready to
begin the year full of surprises,
excitement, and well lots of
competition.

-- By Paola Gonzalez




